Dear Ms Freeman

RE APPLICATION 2016/6166/L - structural work to Garden Flat 19 Frognal Lane

| own Flat 2 in 19 Frognal Lane and have NOT had notification of this application which was
registered with you 25 November 2016.

Because structural work that could damage the building as a whole is involved a full consultation
period needs to be put in place.

| look forward to hearing from you:
-With formal notification of this application,
-With a new, extended date for comments from interested parties.

Yours sincerely
H McCarthy



